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FOR
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TO GROW,
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Year 1: Victorian Christmas Workshop

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Year 1 are going on a school trip to Norton Priory on Friday 8th December. They will be taking part
in different workshops, learning how children in Victorian times used to celebrate Christmas. We
will get the chance to decorate a Christmas tree and prepare a Christmas dinner, as well as play
traditional Christmas games.

Please ensure your child comes to school in their full uniform with a warm coat. The trip will take
place in school hours.

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the cost of the workshop. (School will be
subsidising the rest of the trip.)

Please can you complete the permission slip at the bottom and return it to Miss Paton by Friday 1st
December 2017.

Thank you for your support
Yours Sincerely

Miss Paton
Year 1 Teacher

Year 1: Victorian Christmas Workshop (Friday 8th December)

| give permission for my child to attend the Victorian Christmas

workshop at Norton Priory on Friday 8th December.

My child wants a Clever Cat packed lunch from school/ My child will bring their own packed lunch
from home. (Delete as appropriate)

Signed:

Contact Number:

St. Bernard’s R.C.
Primary School

A Voluntary Academy
Sherbourne Road
Ellesmere Port

Cheshire

CH65 5EW

Parent/Guardian.

t: 0151 355 2047
f: 0151 355 3821
w: sthernardsre.co.uk

e: admin@sthernards.

cheshire.sch.uk

Principal:
MrA. T. Moor
BEd (hons) AST NPQH NLE

Head of School:
Steve Jevons BA (hons)
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